
Library Homework Club, 

and fund our Education 

Assistants, Donna 

Brindley and Natasha 

Deery to keep doing 

their important work 

with children after 

school. The Koora Wadi 

project has been a big 

team effort across 

FLDC, Meerilinga and 

the City of Melville. We 

are confident we will 

find support for this 

project based on the 

contacts made through 

Impact100 and 

Meerilinga’s fantastic 

work with young 

families (see newspaper 

article on back page 

and photo below).   

 

Our next whole school 

event will be our 

Music 

Showcase 

on Friday, 

8th of 

November. 

Hope to see you there. 

 

Jason Shapcott  

Principal 

With only two 

newsletters for 

2017 left after this one, 

the year is ending fast.  

 

It is that time of year 

when we have some 

fantastic events on and 

the Caralee School 

Fete was no exception 

last Friday night. It was 

simply a wonderful 

evening planned and run 

by our fantastic P&C. 

From camels and home 

grown talent, to stalls 

and fun of the fair on 

the oval -  our fete had 

it all. Importantly, it has 

raised a lot of money 

(total coming soon) for 

our new audio-visual 

equipment in the 

undercover area. The 

first piece of equipment 

was on show at the B2 

assembly, with an 

electric screen replacing 

our accident prone 

second hand one.  

 

Back to the Fete 

however, the P&C clean

-up team on Saturday 

were finished in record 

time due to the care and 

respect everyone 

showed by using the bins 

and looking after the 

school. Similarly, the 

behaviour of children on 

the night was exemplary. 

I’d like to personally 

thank the official fete 

team of Mel Lanzon, 

Natalie Matthews, 

Amanda Buisman and 

Jennifer Brown for their 

yearlong preparation and 

work on the fete. They 

couldn’t have done it 

without the school 

community’s support, so 

my thanks go to 

everyone involved. 

 

Last week, I presented 

to Impact100 to secure 

funds for our ‘Koora 

Wadi’ (Before Club) 

Aboriginal 3 year old pre

-Kindy initiative with the 

CEO of Meerilinga, 

Lesley Moreschi. 

Unfortunately, we didn’t 

crack the big 

$100,000.00 prize but 

did receive a prize of 

$5,000.00  This will go 

to our fantastic Willagee 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 Tue, 28th Nov    

P&C Meeting 7pm 

 Wed, 29th Nov   

Assembly (C4) 

 Fri, 1st Dec         

Anti-Bullying        

Incursion 

 Sun, 3rd Dec     

Caralee Choir at the 

Lion’s Club Carols at 

Sunset  

 Wed, 6th Dec   

Kindy 1 End of Year 

Celebrations 

 Thu, 7th Dec    

Kindy 2 End of Year 

Celebrations 

 Fri, 8th Dec      

Music Showcase 

Inside this issue: 

Caralee School Fete 

Impact100 - Koora Wadi 

Homework Club 

 
REMINDER: Children are not 

permitted to play on playground 

equipment before/after school as 

there will be no duty staff. 

Our stars of the successful Willagee Library Homework Club, Jahzara and Senema Hill 

  
NEW!
NEW!   

  *** News Flash! *** 

*** News Flash! ***   

$8,000 Fete Total!

$8,000 Fete Total!   

See th
e 

See th
e P&C Facebook

P&C Facebook  fo
r m

ore

for m
ore   

https://www.facebook.com/caralee.p.and.c.2016/


     PBS CORNER 

 

In week 5, our newly formed PBS committee attended a day 

of training, as we prepare to commence our journey to    

become a PBS school. PBS stands for Positive Behaviour 

Support, which encompasses a whole school community 

approach to developing a positive culture, deliver explicit 

teaching of expected behaviour and extensive data collection 

and analysis to guide our teaching practices. 

Our team members are from lower, middle and upper pri-

mary years including education assistants, teachers and admin-

istrators. We have an internal and external coach, team lead-

er, secretary and other very important roles. Our team will 

be meeting fortnightly to structure and deliver whole school 

curriculum, identify priority areas and sharing information 

among the school and wider community. On the 28th of    

November, we are conducting a school survey to determine a 

starting point to establish our expectations of behaviour and 

our shared vision. 

Caralee Community School and the Fremantle Language Develop-

ment Centre will work in conjunction on this project, and we 

will continue to teach our values program including the TED 

awards. We will get to a point where a parent representative 

will be included, so we look forward to further engaging with 

you all heading into this exciting mission to 

developing positive culture and engagement 

with our learners. 

Darron Acott  

R ECEI VE  N EW SLET T ER S  V I A  E MA I L  :  S UBS CR I BE  N OW  

https://www.facebook.com/CaraleeSchoolCanteen/ 
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. 

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Sun_corner.svg 

 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Talk 

T20 Cricket Spectacular 

 

Caralee Community School entered three 

teams in the Milo T20 challenge at Yokine 

Reserve on Thursday the 9th of November.  

The event was attended by 35 other schools on what was a 

long, hot day for all concerned.  

Our teams faced up to a range of opponents, some of whom 

were experienced competitors, and performed admirably in 

the sub-continent-like conditions!  

As usual, our teams showed a competitive and sportsman-like 

spirit, and gave their very best efforts. 

I wish to acknowledge our attending teachers, Mr Rajecki, 

Miss Longley (in Mrs Craen’s absence) and Melissa Raphael for 

their efforts to support our teams with lots of feedback and 

encouragement. Well done also to Cosmo Quartermaine 

for hitting a huge six over to cover off some very hostile fast 

bowling. 

 

 

http://playcricket.com.au/learn/t20-blast 

Reminder: The Uniform Shop is now 

CLOSED. Orders may still be placed  

via the Front Office with collection in 

2018. The Shop will re-open for pick-

ups on Tues, 30 January between 

8.30am & 10.30am 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/CaraleeSchoolCanteen/
http://playcricket.com.au/learn/t20-blast
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P& C News  

P & C Ask Questions Be Involved                           

Next P & C Meeting – 28thNov, Tues 7pm in the staffroom 

 

 

Caralee School Fete 

P & C would like to thank everyone who was involved with 

making the Caralee School Fete happen.  

It was a huge success and fun night. Current money raised 

$5,000 and still counting! 

A massive thank you to all of the Mums and Dads who put so 

much effort and energy into preparing and running the stalls, 

and all of the generous sponsors big and small; all part of the 

Village.  

A special shout out to Mel                                       

Lanzon - the creator and             

co-ordinator of this                                              -

wonderful event. Thanks —-

Mel for bringing out the    —-

best in people.  

 

Major Raffle Draw 

1st Prize BMX Bike donated by Peter 
Tinley – Kaiya Doyle 

2nd Prize Framed photograph donated 
by Karen Wheatland - Lachlan Tuppin  

3rd Prize 1 x 5 pack of Pilates classes 
donated by Totum Physiotherapy - 
Rhiannon Longley  

4th Prize 1 x hour remedial massage donated by Totum     
Physiotherapy - Carmen Stokes 

5th Prize – Gourmet hamper donated by Zara Lennon - Leah 
Ryder 

6th Prize Wine hamper donated by Mi Casa – Luca Fabbris  

7th Prize $25.00 Little Olive Leaf voucher - Janine Smith 

8th Prize $25.00 Little Olive Leaf voucher - Shannon Grace 

 

B4 Raffle – Guess the Teacher’s Baby Photo Winners 

Gourmet Hamper – Ashlyn Kerr 

Pamper Hamper – Mel Lanzon 

Stationery Hamper – Jen Brown 

 

C1 Santa Sack Raffle 

Raffle tickets for the Adult or 
Child Santa Sacks are still 
available from the school 
office.  

Ticket prices: 

 $2 each;  

 $5 for three (3) or  

 $10 for six (6).  

You will need to specify which sack you’re buying tickets for 
or you can mix it up. Raffle will be drawn at the first school 

assembly in December.      

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au


 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

A big THANK YOU to Winthrop Gardens IGA for 

supplying all the sausages and buns for our BBQ at 

the Caralee Open Night, and a BIGGER THANK 

YOU to the lovely Jacquie Barns for cooking and 

serving them up!  Join our School Benefits      

Program at Winthrop Gardens IGA today.   
http://www.winthropgardensiga.com.au/rewards-program 

CCS extends their congratulations to the   

Impact100 winner, Ngalla Maya –                  
a not-for-profit organisation providing training,         

employment, advocacy and mentoring. 

http://www.fremantlefoundation.com/category/uncategorized/
https://www.trybooking.com/
http://www.winthropgardensiga.com.au/rewards-program
http://www.winthropgardensiga.com.au/rewards-program

